




















Collins. Sarah 

From: Courtney Odum-Duncan <courtney@odumrealestate.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:03 AM 
To: Collins, Sarah 
Subject: Well at 17221 Hardy Road 
Attachments: HCHD well report.pdf 

Hi Ms. Collins, I am writing regarding your letter (attached) about the well at 17221 Hardy Road. I am the agent 

representing the buyers who just purchased the house. 

The well pit is still in use. Here is an excerpt from the recent well inspection: 


The new well drilled in 2008 is attached to the old well, located in the well pit in the 
back yard. The pressure tank was functional and the neutralizer located in the 
basement is being serviced in 2016. 

I hope that satisfies the county's concern. Please let me know if there is anything else we need to do. 

Courtney Odum-Duncan, Realtor 
RE/MAX 100 
443-838-3782 
www.odumrealestate.com 

REAL ESTATE GROUP 
courtney@mris .com is no longer in use. Please change my email tocourtney@odumrealestate.comin your address 
book. Thank you! 
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